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We Meet on Monday’s at Noon at The National Automobile Museum

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING
You can join us with Zoom:

Romaine, Bacon, Grape Tomato, 
Ranch, Croutons (on side)

Peas & Carrots (snap peas and Baby 
carrots), brown butter, chili,

Olive Oil, Garlic Mashed Potato
Roasted Apricot Glazed Pork Loin, 

Parsley, Shallot, Agrodolce

Monday’s Program
Michael Schulz  

TMCC Public Safety Programs

Upcoming Speakers
Stacy Graham
Sept. 18, 2023

District Governor Visit

Sonia Nieminen
Sept. 25, 2023
DRI Fire Science

Evelyn Klatt
October 2, 2023

Reno Philharmonic

Upcoming Events
Rotary Work Day - Truckee River

Cleanup - Riverside
September 16, 2023 | 9am - 12pm

Fall Festival Annual Fundraiser
September 26, 2023 | 5:30 pm - 9:30 pm

The National Automobile Museum

THE 
Renotarian

Membership Information
Please contact Shenea Strader at 

shenea.strader@gmail.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

Michael Schulz currently 
serves as the Director of 
Public Safety Programs at 
Truckee Meadows 
Community College, a 
position he’s held with 
distinction for over two 
years following his 
tenure as Interim 
Program Director. With 
an impressive 22-year 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:..................  Oliver Grosz
Pledge: ................................. Laurie Leonard
Scanner........................Anne-Louise Bennett
Sergeant At Arms........................ Jim Endres
Cashier....................................... Pat Horgan
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle........................................ Vanda Tarlea
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Zoom Greeter...........................Debe Fennell
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.....................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Honor Roll
Phil Mahoney....................................... $100
Shenea Strader.................................... $400
Vanda Tarlea........................................ $100

The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
David Spillers........................President
Laurie Leonard............President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Andrea Cantlon......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Julie Griffiths.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Richard Schreinert..................... Director

Committee Chairs
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
Finance............................ Kevin Melcher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................Shenea Strader
Programs.......Debe Fennell, Jim Endres
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Vocational............................John Tatum
Youth Services.....Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Mike Blakely............................ President
Corry Castaneda ..... Ex-officio RRF P. Pres.
David Spillers......... Ex-officio RCR President
Laurie Leonard.... Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Dave Gallagher............................Trustee
Oliver Grosz.................................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Steve Kent....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................... Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

background as a paramedic and over two 
decades of experience as a tenured professor, 
Michael has seamlessly combined hands-on 
expertise with academic excellence. Under his 
leadership, the public safety department has 
experienced an outstanding 45% growth, 
showcasing his innovative strategies in 
curriculum development and program 
management. His efforts in introducing a 
paramedic bridge program and enhancing 
outreach to underserved communities have 
expanded the department and significantly 
impacted Reno’s community. Michael holds a 
Master’s in Higher Education Administration 
and is currently a Ph.D. student in the same 
field, with his doctorate set to be conferred 
by Fall of 2024. An embodiment of dedication, 
innovation, and leadership, Michael’s work 
continues to pave the way for the future of 
public safety education.

Michael Schulz
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COME JOIN US FOR

Register at: 

renorotary.org/event/fall-festival-annual-fundraiser

 

Contact Julie Griffiths
559-213-2240 

jkgmedia@sbcglobal.net

Tuesday, September 26, 2023 
5:30pm - 8:30pm

$85/person
National Automobile Museum

1 Museum Drive, Reno, NV 89501
Event Includes:

Food Trucks  •  Auction Items  •  Wine Wagon Raffle 
Sponsorships:
$1000 includes 

branding at the event & on social media
10 admission tickets 

5 wine barrel drawing tickets
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New Member! Vanda Tarlea, right, is inducted into The Rotary Club of Reno. Her sponsor is 
Kirk Allaire, center, and President David Spillers is on the left. Welcome Vanda!

Phil Mahoney was our speaker at our last 
meeting. Phil informed the club of the 
projects underway in the International 
Committee of our club.
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Nevada legislative delegation at the View of the World Restaurant  on the 107th Floor of the 
North Tower, two weeks prior to the 9/11 attacks. Among the guests pictured are Senators: Bill 
Raggio, Bernice Mathews, Barbara Cegavske and Dennis Nolan. (South Tower can be seen in the 
background). 

Senator Nolan, touring  “Ground Zero” two weeks after the attack with NYC Transit Police 
Chief.

Nevada Legislative Delegation, North Tower,  Two Weeks Before 9/11 Attacks
Photos courtesy of Dennis Nolan.
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

The Renotarian
Published by

THE ROTARY CLUB OF RENO

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes

No challenge is too big for us

For more than a century, Rotarians have 
bridged cultures and connected continents. 
We champion peace, fight illiteracy and 
poverty, help people get access to clean 
water and sanitation, and fight disease. 
Our newest cause is to protect our planet 
and its resources.
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